PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY COUNCIL



October 5, 2018

MEMORANDUM

TO: Thomas Himler

Deputy Chief Administrative Officer

Budget, Finance, Economic Development and

Administration

FROM: Mirinda Jackson

MBE Compliance Manager

Prince George's County Council

RE: Minority Business Enterprise (MBE) Plan for the Westphalia Town

Center

This is to certify that the MBE Plan for the Westphalia Town Center is approved. However, no bonds will not be issued until the 5% CMBE equity participation is satisfied pursuant to CR 38-2011.

Questions, issues or concerns relative to this plan should be addressed to Mirinda Jackson, MBE Compliance Manager at 301-952-4919 or via e mail at MDJackson1@co.pg.md.us.